
Friends of Parkdale 

Year 5 and Year 6 DISCO!! 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to announce the Year 5 and 6 Disco will take place on: 

Friday 13th October 2023 at 3.30pm to 4.45pm 

Tickets will cost £2.50 and will cover the cost of 1 hotdog and unlimited juice and water. 

Children will be able to change into their party clothes after school. They MUST come to school in 

their correct uniform. 

Parents are asked to collect their child/children (including year 6) from the hall/playground door at 

the end of the disco- 4.45pm prompt. 

During the disco there will be various items on sale, the children will need to bring cash with them on 

the night. The items are; 

❖ Extra Hotdogs – 50p 

❖ Sweets – 10p up to 20p (selection of prepacked mixed bags) 

❖ Glow stick wrist bands – 20p 

To secure your child’s place, complete the Parent Pay form by 12 noon on Tuesday 10th October 

remembering to indicate your food choices. 

Kind regards  

 

Friends of Parkdale 


